
Joliet Township High Schools 
Administrative Center Board Room, 300 Caterpillar Drive, 

Joliet IL 60436 

Joliet, Illinois 

 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
The Board of Education of Joliet Township High School District #204, will hold a 

Special Meeting at 3:45 p.m. on November 26, 2018, in the Superintendent's 

Conference Room, District Administrative Center, 300 Caterpillar Drive, Joliet, 

Illinois.  

 

No action will be taken, the board will meet in Closed Session for the purpose 

following:  

 

The appointment, employment, compensation, discipline, performance, or dismissal 

of specific employees of the District or legal counsel for the District to determine its 

validity. However, a meeting to consider an increase in compensation to a specific 

employee of a public body that is subject to the Local Government Wage Increase 

Transparency Act may not be closed and shall be open to the public and posted and 

held in accordance with this Act. 5 ILCS 120/2(c)(1), amended by P.A. 99-646.  

 

     All notices are pursuant to the call of the Board President. 

 

 

 
       Jeff Pierson, President 

       Board of Education 

 

 

JP:tr 


